
Legal Notice  
Town of Haddam 

Annual Budget Public Hearing 
Tuesday, June 9, 2020 

 
Notice is hereby given to legal voters and/or taxpayers of the Town of Haddam that the Annual 
Budget Public Hearing has been scheduled for Tuesday, June 9, 2020 at 6:30 PM via 
GoToMeeting:  
 
Board of Finance - Public Hearing on Budget  

Tuesday, June 9, 2020 6:30 PM - 8:30 PM (EDT)  
 
Please join the meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/171815109  
 

You can also dial in using your phone.  
United States: +1 (571) 317-3122  
 
Access Code: 171-815-109  
 
New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts:  
https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/171815109                   
 
Dated in Haddam, Connecticut this 4th day of June 2020 
 
Joseph Centofanti, Chairman  
Board of Finance  
 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/171815109
tel:+15713173122,,171815109
https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/171815109

